Downes Peter HQ-FOI

From:	#HQ-CSD Freedom of Information
Sent:	21 January 2016 12:12
To:	Kiernan Frances HQ-FOI; Downes Peter HQ-FOI
Subject:	FW: BBC request

From: Stephen Dempster {

Sent: 21 January 2016 11:37 **To:** #HQ-CSD Freedom of Information

Subject: BBC request

Dear Sirs,

I would like to submit a Freedom of Information request. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require clarification or additional information. If this request is too wide or unclear, I would be grateful if you could contact me to advise me of this.

The request relates to funding for community organisations in Northern Ireland.

Please could you provide me with the following information:

- 1. What is the total funding the Department of Foreign Affairs has allocated/provided to community organisation in Northern Ireland under both the Anti-Sectarianism Fund and Reconciliation Fund over the last 10 years, including this financial year 2015-16?
- 2. A list of all the organisations who have received Department of Foreign Affairs aid through these funds, for community work in Northern Ireland over the last 10 years, and the total amount each organisation has received. Or if it is easier, the lists for each of the last 10 years, of the organisations who got funding through these funds in each year and how much they got in each year.
- 3. A breakdown of how much of money h been allocated to community organisations in loyalist/unionist communities.
- 4. A total for the amount of funding allocated to Charter NI in east Belfast in the last 10 years under these funds?
- 5. A total for the amount of funding allocated to Lower Shankill Community Association, west Belfast, in the last 10 years under these funds
- 6. What audits were done of the funding to Charter Ni and Lower Shankill Community Association to ensure funding had been spent correctly or to assess the outcome of the funding?

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this request and confirm my understanding that it should be responded to within 28 days. Thank you for your help.

Regards

Stephen

BBC Spotlight Reporter Mobile:

Landline
Twitter:

RECEIVED

2 1 JAN 2016

FOI and Data Protection